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June 4, 2025 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We’re writing to provide an update on the Medway Grid Project that is under construction.  
 
We are targeting the delivery of our main power transformer for either Friday, June 13, 2025 or 
Monday, Jun 16, 2025, at approximately 3:00 AM. This early morning delivery is required to 
comply with Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) permitting department. 
 
Please note that there is expected to be some noise generated due to delivery trucks and cranes. 
We will make best efforts to minimize the sound and disruption.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We can be reached at the email 
address below, and a member of our team will follow up. 
 
Sincerely, 
Medway Grid Project Team 
medway@vcrenewables.com 
 
 
 

http://www.medwaygridproject.com/

